Laboratory News

VOL. 47, NO. 12 – May 22, 2024

Discontinuation of Wet Prep Microscopy for *Trichomonas vaginalis*

Dr. Sophie Arbefeville, Dr. Taylor Wahlig, Bronnyn Bulgrin

Effective June 3, 2024 the use of wet prep microscopy for the detection of *Trichomonas vaginalis* (Test Code: WET) will be discontinued at all Marshfield Clinic laboratories. The American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists recommends the use of Nucleic Acid Amplification Testing (NAAT) for the detection of *Trichomonas vaginalis*, due to the low sensitivity (50-60%) of microscopy¹. NAAT testing for *Trichomonas vaginalis* can be ordered as a standalone test (Test Code: TRICNAM) or as part of the Vaginitis Panel (Test Code: VAGNAT).

Questions

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Wahlig or Dr. Arbefeville in the Microbiology and Molecular Pathology laboratory at 715-221-6191.



¹ Vaginitis in Nonpregnant Patients. January 2020. ACOG Practice Bulletin: Volume 135 No. 1.